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. Mr. Andrew T. Fede R
Attorney for the Borough of Maywood
- Contant, Scherby & Atkins .. = -
- Attorneys at Law .. R
33 Hudson Street -

_Hackensack, New qerséy_ 07601 f'vf-:
Dear Mr. Féde:_ o

‘Thank you fdr.youri1étter of December -19, 1994, in which youfexbré5§ed\youf
- concern with the yellow-colored drums being stored on various properties in
._thg vicinity of the Maywood Ihterim Storage Site. '

We have investigated your concern and can assure you that the drums are not
associated with any activities being conducted by the Department of Energy.
Based-on discussions with Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) - Region II
staff, it appears that the drums are the result of remedial investigation
activities conducted on behalf of the Stepan Company. ;

It is 0ur:uhdérstahdfng that the EPA has initiated actions.to specifically
address your concerns. Those-actions will presumably be addressed in the
EPA’s rgspohse to your letter. ' ) C -

- If you have any additional questions regarding this'matter‘piease'cdntéct
Mr. Sal Golub of my staff at (301).427'1920'— R o o '
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